
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Basketball Australia Under 16 Basketball Championships 
 

Tamworth Sports Dome 
TAMWORTH 

July 7th-14th 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

VOLUNTEER FORM 
 
Name:  
 
Address: 
 
Suburb:      Postcode:  
 
Phone: h)    w) 
  f)    m) 
 
Email:  
 
Area of Volunteer Involvement (please tick appropriate areas): 
 
General Administration  (     )     Statistics (     ) 
Sports Medicine          (     )     Newsletter  (     ) 
Scoretable         (     ) 
 
Days of Availability (please tick): 
Thurs 5th   (     ) Fri 6th        (     )         Sat 7th      (     ) 
Sun 8th       (     ) Mon 9th      (     )          Tues 10th  (     ) 
Wed 11th    (     ) Thurs 12th (     )         Fri 13th   (     )  
Sat 14th      (     ) 
 
Comments: (please list any restrictions e.g. times of availaibility or 
questions)  
 
 

 
 
Please direct all forms to:  Peter McDonald 

PO Box 5023 
South Tamworth NSW 2340 

Ph: (02) 6762 2986 Fax: (02) 6762 2757 
Email: u16nationals@tamworth.nsw.gov.au 

mailto:u16nationals@tamworth.nsw.gov.au


 
Volunteers 

 
Volunteers are required to help the conduct of the event not only during the competition, Saturday 
to Saturday, but also on Thursday and Friday prior to the competition starting. 
 
Set out below are areas that help is required in. We value your help, no matter how small it may 
be.  
 
1. Scoretable 

- Volunteers will require minimum accreditation of a current Level One Scoretable 
qualification. 

- 50-60 persons are required in this area. Some accommodation assistance available.  
 
2. Statistics 

- Minimum Level 1 accreditation. Callers Level 2. 
- 20-30 persons. Some accommodation assistance available. 
- Each game will be covered by a crew of 2-3 persons. 

 
3. Sports Medicine 

- Physiotherapists and Sports Trainers are required 
- A room at the stadium will be allocated to sports medicine 
- Opportunity exists for students to build up valuable practicum hours 

 
4. Administration 

- Assistance is required in the following areas: 
o Computer – word processing, daily newsletter, statistics, results, competition 
o Court supervision 
o General office duties/reception 
o Website results service 
o Game announcers 

 
5. Daily Newsletter 

- A daily newsletter will be produced that will incorporate information about the 
games, predictions, results, etc. 

- Volunteers will be required to write articles on the following: 
o Game previews 
o Game summaries 
o General items of interest 
o Statistics 

 
Please direct enquiries/all forms to: 

Peter McDonald 
PO Box 5023 

South Tamworth NSW 2340 
Ph: (02) 6762 2986 
Fax: (02) 6762 2757 

Email: u16nationals@tamworth.nsw.gov.au  
 

Before May 26th 2012 
 

We look forward to your support. 

mailto:tamworthbasketball@bigpond.com
mailto:u16nationals@tamworth.nsw.gov.au

